Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: William & Nancy Kehoe <wnkehoe@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 11:03 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes

This is a letter to let you know how discussed I am with Water Resources Control Boards plan to release cold water from Lake Almanor. It seems that once again a Government agency is going against the wishes of the people it is supposed to serve and therefore endangering the economy and one of the best fishing lakes in California. Please don't tell me that there would be "less than a significant impact" as we both know that taking the cold water from the lake will have a drastic impact on the lake. We do not want "COLD WATER" drawn from our Lake Almanor!! Home Owner & Fisherman of Lake Almanor William & Nancy Kehoe

PS. We specifically bought our home in Chester because of the "Great" Trout fishing!

Sent from my iPad